BOARD OF EDUCATION

FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

FAIRFIELD, CT

Superintendent’s 

Brown Bag Luncheon
Tuesday, January 19, 2010
501 Kings Highway East - 2nd Floor Board Room

12 Noon
MINUTES
I. Call to Order at 12:00 p.m. by Superintendent Dr. Ann Clark.  

II. Discussion of Proposed 2010-2011 Superintendent’s Budget

The superintendent reviewed the 2010-2011 budget request and responded to questions.  

Central Office administrators presented and discussed different topics.  

Bonnie McWain – overview of the budget request; Tom Cullen – maintenance; Anna Cutaia-Leonard – elementary staffing and enrollment; Jack Boyle – middle and high school staffing; Andrea Leonardi – special education; Gary Rosato – strategic plan, program implementation an professional development; and Nancy Nash – technology.  

III. A question and answer session followed the presentations and discussions.   
IV. The meeting adjourned at 1:40 p.m.
